
 
 

         

       April 17, 2020 

 

 

TO: Finance Committee 

 Mayor Patrick A. Ward 

 Mary A. Kovalchik, Finance Director 

 Patrick A. Rhode, Chief of Police 

  

 

 The Finance Committee will hold a virtual meeting on Monday, April 20, 2020 

beginning at 6:30 P.M. via the Zoom meeting application to discuss budget amendments 

due to COVID-19 challenges. 

 

A link to the meeting may be requested by contacting the Assistant Clerk of 

Council via email at millerk@lyndhurst-oh.com or phone call to 440-449-3747 prior to 

5:00pm on Monday. 

 

       Lane A. Schlessel, Chairman 

       Finance Committee 

 
 

Copies sent electronically to Members of Council;  

PLAIN DEALER and SUN MESSENGER. 

 

Copies to Receptionist, Dispatcher, posted on Bulletin Board. 

 
Sent via e-mail as requested. 
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